Current report No. 10/ 2017
Dated 9 March 2017
NOTIFICATION
Sopharma AD announces that Sopharma AD received a final prohibition from the Bulgarian Financial Supervision Commission (FSC) to extend a tender offering to the shareholders of Unipharm AD. Sopharma AD is preparing a new tender offering which reflects the comments of the FSC.
Signatures of individuals authorized to represent the Company:
Ognian Donev
 DOCPROPERTY "WGM_Trailer"  \* MERGEFORMAT  
 DOCPROPERTY "WGM_Trailer"  \* MERGEFORMAT 
2

